
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Wednesday July 18, 2018 

 

CONTACT:  Lieutenant Anthony Dupree at (619) 531-2275 or adupree@pd.sandiego.gov  

 

San Diego Police Investigate Homicide in Logan Heights Neighborhood 
 

San Diego-On Wednesday, July 18, 2018, at about 12:35 a.m., the San Diego Police 
Department Communication Center received a 911 call regarding a person in a vehicle at 
Park Blvd and El Cajon Blvd, who had been shot.  The first police units to arrive found a 
28-year old Hispanic male with a gunshot wound to the upper body.  Paramedics arrived 
just as officers arrived on scene and transported the victim to a local hospital.  
Unfortunately, the victim was pronounced deceased at the hospital.   

San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called to the scene and are currently 
investigating the incident.     

Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call the Homicide Unit at (619) 
531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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